
 

 

 

 

 

AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAM 

 

Dear Parents:          2020-2021 

 

We are pleased to be able to offer our Before and After School programs again this year.  These 

programs are available only to St. Mary's students, and is supervised by St. Mary's teachers and staff. 

 

THE BEFORE SCHOOL PROGRAM SCHEDULE (Open from 7:00 AM ) 

If arriving before 7:30 AM, you must use the Charles St. door.  Otherwise use the Main St. door. 

Children play in the gym with the staff until our structured morning program begins at 8:10 AM. 

We operate the program when there is a weather related delay, but if school closes, we must have 

parents pick up as soon as they can. 

 

THE AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM SCHEDULE: 

Use the Charles St. door. 

During the first hour and a half, when the largest number of children are present, the group is divided 

into three sections by grade level.  One group is in the gym participating in gym activities, and one 

group is in the snack and game room.  Activities may include games, videos, puzzles, crafts and using 

the playground equipment.  At the end of the 45 minute period, the groups switch so that they all have 

the chance to participate in a variety of activities, enjoy snack, and the playground or gym.  Pre-K 

children are involved in activities in a Pre-K classroom for the first hour and a half of the program and 

then they are moved to the gym for playtime. 

 

For the first hour on Monday through Thursday, we also have a homework room available with teacher 

supervision for students whose parents wish to have their child work on homework or study.  Please let 

us know in the office if you want your child to attend the homework room. 

 

Cost 

1st Child $5.00 per hour 

2nd Child $4.25 per hour 

3rd Child $3.75 per hour 

 

The program closes at 5:30 PM.  If you are late to pick up, there will be a $25 charge incurred. 

    

 

Monthly billing is via email through our Kinderlime program.  You will be given access to an online 

account where you will be able to view your child’s time in the program and print tax statements for 

your income taxes. 

 

We begin the program on the first day of school and operate every day that school is in session (about 

180 days per year).  Please note that we will not have after-school on the last day of school.  Monthly 

payments are expected to be paid within 15 days.  Late fees are $20.   Also, we must know in advance 

if anyone other than the parent/guardian will be picking up your children.  Please call the office to let 

us know, as we will ask for identification. 


